

NEWS RELEASE

UPDATE: Town of Herndon, Comstock Agreement for Redevelopment in Herndon's Downtown

Herndon, VA (September 11, 2024) – At its public meeting on Tuesday, September 10, 2024, the Herndon Town Council approved an extension of the outside satisfaction date by which the Town of Herndon and Comstock Herndon Venture LC will finalize their Amended and Restated Comprehensive Agreement to Tuesday, December 10, 2024.

In presenting the agenda item to the council prior their vote, Town Manager Bill Ashton indicated that the complexities of the agreement necessitated the extension. However, he emphasized that the extension does not impact the timing by which construction on the project will begin; in fact, he noted, the new extension agreement puts in writing the agreed-upon project commencement date of April 2025.

View Ashton's presentation and project documents at Herndon-va.gov/Downtown.

Media Contact:

Anne Papa Anne.papa@herndon-va.gov 703/435-6800 X2010